
Notes of the Bothenhampton & Walditch Ward Partnership (BWWP) Public Engagement 

Session held in Bothenhampton Village Hall on Wednesday 24th July 2024 at 11.30am 

 

Present: Cllr Bridget Bolwell - Bridport Town Councillor, Bothenhampton & Walditch Ward 

Cllr Anne Rickard - Bridport Town Councillor, Bothenhampton & Walditch Ward 

Cllr Andy Holdridge - Bridport Town Councillor, Dorset Council Councillor and resident 

 

The first Bothenhampton & Walditch Ward Public Engagement Session took place on Wednesday 
24th July at Bothenhampton Village Hall with the newly elected Ward Councillors; Cllr Anne Rickard, 
Cllr Bridget Bolwell and Cllr Andy Holdridge. 

The session was very well attended by residents with several issues/concerns raised within the 
ward including: 
- 20mph speed limit for Crock Lane/Bothenhampton 
- Pedestrian crossing for Sea Road South 
- Flooding on Spinners Lane 
- Dangerous height of the trees at the John Gundry play area 
- Dangerous state of the high pavement along Hollow Way 

Ward Councillors confirmed that the issues raised will be addressed and updates will be provided 
on the Bothenhampton & Walditch Ward Partnership Facebook page which can be at:  
www.facebook.com/bothenhampton&walditchwardpartnership  

Residents were also advised to request to be added to the Bothenhampton & Walditch Ward 
mailing list to receive regular updates and information on matters within the ward.  To request to be 
added, residents can contact the Ward Clerk, Jo Hughes: bandw.ward@bridport-tc.gov.uk  

It was confirmed that the next drop in Public Engagement Session will take place on Tuesday 17th 
September 5.30pm – 6.30pm in Walditch Village Hall.  

Cllr 

2222 Meeting closed 12.30pm 
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Bothenhampton & Walditch Ward Clerk - Jo Hughes  

Email: b&w.ward@bridport-tc.gov.uk     Tel: 07398 171955 
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